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ERC WISHES YOU TO BE SAFE FROM COVID-19 AND TO HAVE A BLESSED RAMADAN 

 

Peace be upon you all. The holy and blessed month of Ramadan is here at our doorsteps. We welcome this noble 

guest Ramadan. This is the month of blessing where we show our best human qualities such as showing mercy, 

forgiveness, charity, generosity and solidarity. This is the month of reflection and reckoning of our deeds. We reflect 

and correct our deeds into the right path.  

 

In this blessed month of Ramadan, ERC wishes all of our fellow Rohingya brothers and sisters around the world to 

be safe from COVID-19 and to have a productive Ramadan. Our prayers and thoughts are with you who are in 

prisons, refugee camps, IPDs and in difficult situations in various countries including Bangladesh and Myanmar. 

We are continuously working for the wellbeing of our Rohingya community.  

 

ERC also wishes our non-Rohingya friends and supporters a Ramadan Mubarak. Our prayers are with you to be 

safe from COVID-19. On behalf of our community, we thank you for all of the supports you have been giving to 

our community. May God’s mercy be upon you.  

 

 

 

The Family of  

The European Rohingya Council  

London, UK 


